
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FIRE PREPAREDNESS 
WORKS NOTIFICATION 

Drainage improvement and roading works will take place on 
Towt Road in Bunyip State Park to improve fire and emergency 

access. 

Date: Late November 2022 
 
Duration: Approximately 4 weeks (weekdays only) 

 
Location: Towt Road, Bunyip State Park (see map) 
  
Impact: Towt Road between Bunyip River Road and Channel Track will be 

partially closed during the works. There may be short delays to 
road users. If you must use the road, follow the instructions of the 
crew working on site. 

 
 Environmental and cultural heritage assessments have been 

undertaken to ensure important areas are protected. 
 
Why:  Towt Road forms part of the vital Strategic Access Road 

network in Bunyip State Park. In the event of a bushfire, these 
roads will be important for firefighter access. They also provide 
all-weather access for other emergency services. 
 

 
For more information about this work call 
Parks Victoria on 13 1963 or visit 
parks.vic.gov.au.   

http://www.parks.vic.gov.au/


 

 

The orange line shows the location of the roading works for 2022/23. 

The scheduling and duration of work can sometimes change depending 
on conditions. 


